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I oppose bill HB 2006. Again this is a lack of common sense. Those who already 

legally own a firearm should not be punished. Law abiding young adults who have 

already been through a background check and or done a concealed weapons course 

or even a hunter safety course should not be treated like criminals. Also as a woman 

I completely disagree. Many woman carry concealed handguns for protection. I am 

sure many women have been saved from a dangerous interaction because they were 

able to defend themselves. If we inact this bill you will be making women and law 

abiding citizens more vulnerable. Thank you for your time. 


